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   Multiple Medicaid Coverages Listed on the Same Claim  
 

Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota and Blue Plus (Blue Cross) recently implemented a claim edit to 

identify and reject claims where more than one Medicaid payer is listed on the same claim.   

 

The claims impacted by the edit are for Blue Cross subscribers who have coverage through a Minnesota Health 

Care Program (MHCP) including Families & Children (previously known as Prepaid Medical Assistance 

Program), MinnesotaCare (MNCare), SecureBlue (MSHO) and Minnesota Senior Care Plus (MSC+). The 

claims include, for example, “PMAP” as the primary payer and “MN Medicaid” as the secondary payer.   

An individual cannot be covered under more than one Medicaid Program at the same time, this includes 

coverage in two different states at the same time. Submitting multiple Medicaid coverages on the same claim 

represents an invalid claim submission. 

 

   Questions?                                                                                                                                                                                   

If you have questions, please contact Provider Services at 1-866-518-8448. 
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